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We have had our place here on Sandlake Road for 37 years.  We are 4 miles by road 

and 2 miles as a crow flies from the ATV Recreational area..  

There are times I walk the beach and the ocean is drowned out by the drone of the 

ATVs at Sandlake.  I often wonder how the nesting birds tolerate the overwhelming 

pulsating noise.  Kind of ironic that no motorized vehicle is allowed there or across 

the inlet. The sound that is carried to the nesting site from the nearby dune is much 

more horrendous. 

The pulsating, vibrating, whirling noise carries onto our deck in the evening and into 

our bedroom at night.  I support HB2232 to restore a healthy encounter for the people 

and the wildlife. 


